

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Please find a link below to a survey to assess interest, wants and needs in providing an OFSTED registered wrap around provision at Sandringham Primary from September to support your needs before and after school.

Provision would be open from Reception - Year 6, with varied activities, and different options of staff led and child led activities to ensure children of every age can engage in age appropriate activity.

Our wrap around settings would have traditional 'after school clubs' built in and alternative activity options, you can see examples of what activities would be included on the survey.

Our mission is for every child to have access to have high quality delivery, and to feel safe, secure and happy when in our care.

We want to provide a service that best fits the needs of the parents, and this short survey allows you to share your wants and needs and for us to create the most effective childcare programme.

Please complete the survey no later than Sunday 2<sup>nd</sup> June 2024.

Survey - https://forms.gle/2XdjHrd5fLe4wt4B7

Thank you,
Activ8 Camps and Childcare team